
 

 
 
 
 

 

Notice of Cancellation 
 
 
 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the 1:00 p.m. meeting of the November 26, 2019 Valley 

Sanitary District Board of Directors has hereby been CANCELLED. 

 

The next regular meeting of the Valley Sanitary District Board of Directors is SCHEDULED for 

Tuesday, December 10, 2019, at 1:00 p.m. to be held at 45-500 Van Buren Street, Indio, 

California. 

 

DATE: November 18, 2019 

 

 

 

 

Holly Gould 
Holly Gould 

Valley Sanitary District 

Clerk of the Board 

 

 

I, Holly Gould, Clerk of the Board, do hereby declare that the foregoing Notice for the meeting of 

November 26, 2019, was posted on the outside entry to the Valley Sanitary District, 45-500 Van 

Buren St., Indio, CA on November 18, 2019. 


